
 

 

                                                                                                                           7th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

Year 8– Alton Towers Rewards Trip 
 
 
 
This year we are delighted to be able to offer Year 8 an end of year reward trip to Alton 
Towers on Wednesday 10th July 2024. 
 
The cost of the coach and entrance to the theme park is £41 per child. Payment must be 
made no later than Friday 7th June 2024 via Parent Pay. CASH WILL NOT BE 
ACCEPTED.  
  
If your child is entitled to free school meals and you wish school to provide a packed lunch 
for them, please email e.brookes@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk. 
 
You will receive final details outlining arrangements for the trip approximately one week 
before we go however, if you have any further queries please contact me at the above 
email address. 
 
As this is a reward trip, any pupils exceeding 25 negative behaviour points during 
this year will be excluded from attending the visit. For children who have had a 
suspension during this academic year, attendance will be at the school’s discretion. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

E. Brookes 

 
Mrs Brookes 
Head of Year 8 
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